
 

 

 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend,               
Mrs Rogers, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Thompson 

 

  6th December 2019                              Term: Autumn 2   Week: five 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Mystery Reader 

 

Thanks to Kieran’s Mum who was our mystery 

reader this week. She read ‘Aliens Love Panta 

Clause’. 

Many thanks for your time. 

 

 
Although Wednesday is our usual day for 

mystery reader we are flexible and can 

arrange a day and time to suit you. 

Wow Moments 
 

This is fast becoming a daily highlight. 
Please keep sending them in for us to 

share. 
 

Many thanks 

 

Another busy week has raced by in Reception.  We have spent time rehearsing “Penguin Pete” 

ready for our performances next week.  We have all enjoyed learning our special snowman 

dance and singing the songs. Whether we perform it for you with as much confidence and 

enthusiasm next week remains to be seen! Thank you so much for all the wonderful costumes 

you have sent in. The children were so excited to share them with us. 

 

Yesterday, we performed our dress rehearsal for Key Stage Two and some children from 

Town House nursery.  

 

This week we thought about rules and why we have them which we linked to talking about ‘The 

Elf on the Shelf’. From what the children have been telling us, the elves that are in your 

houses at the moment certainly aren’t following any!! 

 

We have enjoyed lots of Christmas stories and creative activities from making our snowman 

themed Christmas countdown, drawing angels and making our own tree decorations. 

 

Today we were visited by Elsa’s Dad, Mr Jones, who came in to share with us some of the 

Science behind his job as a chef and to show us just how creative you can be with food! We 

were also joined by Reverend Hilton from Wesley Place as he shared with us what happens at a 

baptism. Many thanks for your time. 

 
Well done to Henry and Matthew who are our stars of 

the week.  Fantastic effort! 

       
Well done to Matthew and Elsa who are VIP’s this week.  

Keep up the super manners! 

Show and Tell 

Next week ‘Show and Tell’ will once again be something of 

your child’s choosing. 

Chronicle photograph 

Unfortunately we were contacted too late to let you know in 

last week’s newsletter that the Reception Class photograph 

was in last weeks’ edition of the paper. If you go onto their 

website via the link below you can view and order the 

photograph.  It costs £6 for a colour copy which is 9”x6”. 

https://www.chronicleseries.com/Photos/Reception-Class-

Photographs-2019-20 

https://www.chronicleseries.com/Photos/Reception-Class-Photographs-2019-20
https://www.chronicleseries.com/Photos/Reception-Class-Photographs-2019-20

